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Dear Parents,

[ hope you and your family have had a relaxing summer filled with exciting memories. Let
me begin by introducing myself. My name is Ms. Christy Ulrich, and I am the Upper School
Head. I am thrilled to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year, and I am looking forward
to meeting new faces, revisiting familiar ones, as well as hearing all about your summer
adventures. For those of you who have not met me, | have taught at Munroe for 15 years.
Throughout these years at Munroe, I have taught both math and physical education classes,
coached volleyball, basketball, and softball, served as the Senior class sponsor, AP
Coordinator, and College Guidance Counselor. Through all of these different roles, I believe I
have developed a true understanding of what it takes to be a successful student at Munroe. |
am very excited to work together to make this a fabulous new school year!

As a school community, we are gearing up for the 2022-2023 school year and are eager to
welcome you back. Munroe is a special place that is continuing to grow and expand. We are
a school that is centered around the individual child. A school that takes the time to know
each of our students and ensures that each child is being challenged and their individual
needs are being met. We are a school with the most dedicated and talented educators who
truly care about our students. Please join us this school year as we ensure the very best
school experience for your child. Welcome to the 2022- 2023 school year and together we
make our school community!

Christy Ulrich
Upper School Head




